
Dear Smith School Families,

This will be the last Smith Spectacular before the December break. I wanted to take a moment to
express my heartfelt gratitude and extend warm wishes to each and every one of you. This time of
year is not only a celebration of traditions and festivities but also an opportunity to re�ect on the
incredible community we have here at Smith.

Our school is a vibrant tapestry of young minds, and your children bring so much joy and
enthusiasm to our halls each day. Their laughter, curiosity, and boundless energy remind us of the
true magic of this season. It is a privilege to witness their growth, creativity, and kindness, and I
want to thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children.

As we take a well-deserved break with loved ones, let's cherish the simple moments that make this
time of year special. Whether it's building snowmen, sharing stories, or enjoying a cozy movie
night, may your holidays be �lled with warmth, love, and the company of those who matter most.

I encourage you to take a moment to re�ect on the achievements and milestones your child has
reached this year. Their progress is a testament to the collaborative efforts of our dedicated
teachers, staff, and, of course, the unwavering support from you, our valued parents.

In the spirit of gratitude, I would also like to express my deepest thanks to our amazing teachers
and staff. Their dedication and passion for nurturing young minds contribute signi�cantly to the
success and positive atmosphere of our school.

As we bid farewell to this year and welcome the possibilities of the new one, let us continue to
foster a spirit of community, kindness, and learning. May the holiday season bring you moments of
peace, happiness, and the promise of a bright and hopeful future.

Thank you for being an integral part of the Smith School family. Wishing you a joyous holiday
season and a happy New Year!

Warmest regards,



Mrs. Moore

Smith School Field Trip to Wagner
All students from Smith School will be attending Winter
Wonderland at the Wagner School on Friday, December 22. Times
for groups are staggered, but all will attend at some time in the
a.m. We are looking forward to a morning of cheer! Wagner
students will be helping Smith School students with a craft and we
will enjoy music from the Wagner band and chorus.

Invest in ME Reads

Greetings Families!
We are reaching out regarding the Invest in ME Reads program, brought to you by the Finance
Authority of Maine (FAME). We hope that you have enjoyed the free books and resources, as well
as the educational website, designed to help your child learn about money.
On behalf of FAME, we would like to invite you to take a brief survey to help them learn how this
program has helped your family. Families who complete the survey may enter to win a $100
Amazon gift card. For o�cial rules and to access the survey, please visit Invest in ME Reads. The
survey deadline is December 31, 2023.
In addition to the survey, we also invite you to check out these grade-level resources:
Grade Two: Those Shoes author book reading featuring Maribeth Boelts.
Grade Three: Learn about education, careers, and money with FAME’s Cash & Max activity book.
Grade Four: Learn about future careers from MAGtown, made possible by the Alfond Scholarship
Foundation.
Grade Five: Start a conversation about future careers with the World’s Coolest Jobs Caregiver
Guide.

https://www.famemaine.com/financial-wellness/grow-your-students-or-childs-financial-wellness/elementary/
https://www.famemaine.com/financial-wellness/grow-your-students-or-childs-financial-wellness/elementary/
https://www.famemaine.com/financial-wellness/grow-your-students-or-childs-financial-wellness/elementary/invest-in-me-survey/
https://youtu.be/Q3Mze3zvGFM
https://www.famemaine.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/ElementaryWorkbooksCombined_Nov2016.pdf
https://www.myalfondgrant.org/mag-town/
https://www.famemaine.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/24-FAM-1395-Worlds-Coolest-Jobs-Caregiver-Guide-OUT.pdf


For questions, or to opt out of any future communications regarding this program, please email
Mary Dyer, Financial Education Programs Manager at mdyer@famemaine.com.
Thank you,
Mary
Mary Dyer
Financial Education Programs Manager
FINANCE AUTHORITY OF MAINE
P.O. Box 949, 5 Community Drive, Augusta, ME 04332-0949
207-620-3556 or 1-800-228-3734
Fax: 207-213-2656 – TTY: 207-626-2717
mdyer@famemaine.com
Pronouns: she | her | hers

Author Visits Locally

Two very special events are happening at The Briar Patch in downtown Bangor this weekend.
Maine author/illustrator Chris Van Dusen and Matt Tavares will have a storytime and book signing.

Library

The students have started listening to the 2023-2024 Chickadee
Award nominated books read during library class!

This is a picture book award program for children in kindergarten
through fourth grade. The award is in its nineteenth year, and is
given annually to one of ten picture books nominated by a

committee of teachers, librarians and early literacy professionals. After all 10 books have been
read, all students will get to vote for their favorite. The winner for our school and for the state of
Maine will be announced in April.

The purpose of this award is to encourage students to develop an appreciation for excellence in
writing and illustration that will stay with them for the rest of their lives.

mailto:mdyer@famemaine.com
http://mdyer@famemaine.com/
https://www.facebook.com/BriarPatchBooks/


Each story read also has a fun activity and read-alike recommendations for the kids. We began the
year with the book Tomatoes in My Lunchbox. The kids described their perfect school lunch in a
drawing and writing. All their creations are hanging on the display across from the Smith School
Library.

What's happening in L.E.A.D?

This month, students have been learning a lot about GRATITUDE. They are learning to manage
emotions, use positive self-talk and �nd time to stop and notice even the smallest things that they
can be grateful for. We have a lot of rich discussions about choosing to show gratitude. Students
have enjoyed singing along to the Gratitude Song and trying out some new interactive games.
Here’s a look at the Character Strong Newsletter for this month if you want to talk with your
students more about this topic at home.

**Wednesday, December 20: All School Share 8:00 (Please note day change due to snow day)
Friday, Dec. 22: Smith School will travel to Wagner for Winter Wonderland (a.m.)
December 25- January 1: NO SCHOOL. School resumes on Tuesday, January 2, 2024
January 2- February 9: NWEA (each classroom has their own times)
Friday, January 12: NO SCHOOL (Teacher Inservice Day)



December Great Body Shop - Health

Click to view the topics students will be learning about in Health in December

PIE
Box tops- Download the app to help our school.

Rainbow cart- We are looking for volunteers to help show our staff
that we appreciate them!

Follow us on Facebook and message us for details. PIE Leroy H.
Smith Elementary School.

Changes in Dismissal Plan Reminder

If your child is going to a destination other than their usual routine, we will need to have the
information in writing to smitho�ce@rsu22.us by 1:00 PM. We do not accept changes over the
phone. The following information should be included in your email/text message:

-Child’s full name
-Name of the person they are going to
-Street address of the destination

Please notify smitho�ce@rsu22.us of any changes in afterschool plans, even if you have emailed
their teacher. This will ensure that the changes are made.

Community Events

This website will provide you with all sorts of information about events, sign-ups for clubs, etc. available to
your children. Please check often. We will be putting �yers, etc. directly into this folder.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/16lkgOFx6zWosB_faZY7anlmzHFDDRACE?usp=drive_link
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100085815282111
mailto:smithoffice@rsu22.us
mailto:smithoffice@rsu22.us
https://smith.rsu22.us/for_parents/community_events


2023-2024 School Year Calendar



A-F Letter Day Calendar

December
January

February

Pre-planned Absence Form

Please �ll out if you plan on begin absent for 4 or more days.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XRWps_-qu68lp0WIVfDXlfGDD2joYur_8wHzcXen-ZY/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/178vcp9t-zths4CjqD57MPnabpiPSYwcy/view?usp=sharing


Leroy H. Smith School

Email: dmoore@rsu22.us
Website: http://smith.rsu22.us/
Location: 319 South Main Street, Winterport, ME, USA
Phone: 207-223-4282
Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/smithschoolwinterportfrankfort

Dawn Moore
Dawn is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

mailto:dmoore@rsu22.us
http://smith.rsu22.us/
https://maps.google.com/?q=319+S+Main+St,+Winterport,+ME+04496,+USA&ftid=0x4cae444c88d7f0a3:0x5a03e92229b6d4a2
tel:207-223-4282
https://https//www.facebook.com/smithschoolwinterportfrankfort

